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23rd May 

2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Half Term Break 

The children break up for half term this coming Friday 25th May at 3pm.  They 

return to school on Tuesday 5th June. We hope that you have a restful and  

enjoyable week. 

 

Attendance 

Well done to classes 6H and 1SP for their winning attendance figures last week. 

They will receive a treat from Mrs Elder.  A particularly big well done to 6H as 

they had 100%. 

 

Assessment Periods 

The KS1 and KS2 Sats tests are now complete and we would like to say a big well 

done to all of the children and staff for their hard work.  The Year 6 children 

were treated to a visit from the ice cream van and Year 2 will be getting a treat 

also this week.  We are sure that all of the children did their very best. 

 

Denbigh Meeting 

This meeting was scheduled for today at 2pm and any parent who was not able to 

attend should contact the school to collect any necessary information. 

 

Lates 

We would like to ask that Parents/Carers try to get their children to time in the 

mornings as we have many children entering after our official time of 8.55am.  

From September, we have had 1,931 late marks, with some children arriving 

‘late’ at 11.30am.  We accept that things can happen to delay arrival in the  

mornings, but these should be one-offs, and not a regular occurrence.  Children 

arriving late disrupts both their education and the education of others in the 

class.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Holy Communions 

We held the first of our Holy Communion celebrations last Friday.  We would 

like to say a big ‘congratulations’ to all of the children who received communion 

for the first time.  We would also like to thank everyone who helped to prepare 

the children for their special day and who contributed to such a lovely  

respectful atmosphere in the church.  Class 4J will celebrate their Holy  

Communion day on Friday and we are sure that they will have an equally enjoyable 

time. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Mr Daniels 

 

 

 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


